SPECIAL MEETING Budget Approval December 30, 2010

The Special Meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, December 20, 2010, 10:00am, at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Robert Peters and William Albertini present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to adopt the 2011 budget. Mr. Peters – yes, MR. Albertini – yes.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to approve the Resolution #11 of 2010, Municipal Real Estate Tax Millage increase in the amount of .47 mil, from 1.93 to 2.40. Mr. Peters – yes; Mr. Albertini – yes.

Motion by Mr. Peters second by Mr. Albertini to adjourn.